新面號 [兒童及青少年閱讀計劃] — 號外 (2012年6月)

香港公共圖書館將於2012年9月推出新面貌的「兒童及青少年閱讀計劃」。新閱讀計劃主要包括「閱讀足印」、「我的悅讀分享」、「心儀好書推介」及「月月讀書樂」四個部份,藉此鼓勵會員以文字/圖畫創作分享閱讀樂趣和經驗,並多參與圖書館的閱讀活動,歡迎就讀幼稚園至中六的你參加。

舊會員可過渡繼續參加新閱讀計劃,無需重新申請;只要携同現有的會員證,即可於2012年9月1日 起前往所屬會籍的圖書館索取新計劃的「閱讀足印」紀錄冊以及其他相關表格。有關新閱讀計劃的詳 情,請瀏覽圖書館網頁www.hkpl.gov.hk/rp,或留意於八月中旬起張貼在各間公共圖書館的海報。

2011-2012年度「兒童及青少年閱讀計劃」將於今年6月30日完結,其相關的閱讀紀錄冊及所有表格將於7月1日起不再使用。我們會為會員總結本年度(2011年7月1日至2012年6月30日)的成果。會員須於**2012年6月30日**或以前把閱讀紀錄冊交給所屬會籍的圖書館結算;如果逾期遞交紀錄冊,所閱讀書籍的紀錄就不會反映在證書上。至於證書的派發日期,將於七月份印發的第57期會員通訊公佈。

在暑假期間,我們鼓勵同學們參加「閱讀約章」這一項自我承諾的閱讀活動。在2012年7月21日至8 月20日期間,只需到各區圖書館填寫約章,承諾將會閱讀的圖書資料,由圖書館職員在約章上蓋印,便 可獲贈紀念品一份。

New face of Reading Programme – Special Issue (Jun 2012)

The Hong Kong Public Libraries will launch a new face of "Reading Programme for Children and Youth" in September 2012. The new Reading Programme includes activities "Reading Footprints", "Sharing My Joyful Reading", "Recommending My Favourite Book" and "Fun with Monthly Reading Meeting". The new programme is designed to encourage members to use writings and drawings to share the fun and experiences of reading with others and to participate more in Libraries' reading activities. Students from kindergarten to Form 6 are welcome to join.

Existing members do not need to re-register as they will be automatically joining the new Programme. With the old membership card, members can get the new package of Record Book of "Reading Footprints" and other relevant forms from the libraries they registered on or after 1st September 2012. For details of the new Programme, please refer to the Libraries' webpage, <u>www.hkpl.gov.hk/rp</u>, or the poster at each public library from mid-August.

The "Reading Programme for Children and Youth" 2011/2012 will be ended on 30th June this year. Its record book and all the relevant forms will no longer be used starting from 1st July. We will consolidate the records of members for the period of 1st July 2011 to 30th June 2012. Member has to return the record book to the library that he/she registered on or before 30th June 2012. Nos. of book read may not be reflected accurately on the Certificate if member misses the deadline. The date for collecting the Certificate will be announced in issue 57 of the Newsletter for Members to be published in July.

Members are encouraged to join the "Reading Charter" in this summer. Please go to any public library in your district from 21 July to 20 August 2012 and fill the form of "Reading Charter" in which your promise of books read in this period are recorded. Please hand in your "Reading Charter" to library staff for chop and then to get a souvenir.













